18 January 2022

Teys Australia welcomes resumption of supply to Woolworths

Teys Australia welcomes Woolworths’ announcement that it will resume receipt of meat
processed at our Naracoorte facility from this Friday.

The health and safety of our people is our first priority. At all times, our Naracoorte facility
has operated to the highest standards and in line with the requirements of SA Health and
Worksafe SA.

Teys Naracoorte has remained operational during this period, meeting strong demand from
domestic customers. The following arrangements continue to apply at Teys Naracoorte,
reflecting the requirements of SA Health and protecting the health and safety of our team:

e RATSs are available for all employees.

e There is no team member working on site who has tested positive within the last
seven days as per the SA Health protocol.

e Any employee who has tested positive via a PCR or RAT must have met a minimum
of seven days in isolation, be feeling well and asymptomatic to be eligible for return
to work under SA Health’s requirements.

o Employees returning to work under these requirements are working entirely
separately from other workers and must return home immediately after their shift is
complete. All meal breaks are taken separately under isolation protocols.

¢ Any employee who has tested positive either via PCR or RAT and has not met the
minimum seven-day isolation requirement or is not feeling well is not eligible for work
and will remain in isolation.

¢ All employees and visitors at the plant are required to be fully vaccinated.

¢ We use full PPE whilst in the workplace, practice social distancing and work to high
levels of personal hygiene.

Similarly, Teys Australia works strictly according to the requirements of the local authorities
in every State we operate. We are working hard to respond to the constantly evolving
challenges of the pandemic and to meet the ongoing demand of Australians for high quality
food.

Teys Australia CEO Andrew MacPherson said:

“At all times the health and safety of our people is our primary focus. We have worked
closely with our team through this period and provided them additional support as required,
including access to telehealth consultations. We remain very proud of our team in
Naracoorte and at all our operations across Australia, all of whom are working to keep
guality food on the table for Australians during a difficult time.

“We would like to thank and acknowledge those important stakeholders that we have directly
engaged with through this process in ensuring food security while never compromising on
the health and safety of our teams, namely our employees, our customers, SA Health,
SafeWork SA, the Federal, State and Local Governments.”



